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Mr. President,

The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Cambodia and thanks for the presentation of the national report. 


We commend the efforts invested by the authorities of Cambodia related to the recommendations received during the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia particularly commends the efforts invested in improving the situation of women and children.
We wish to recommend the following:

- to continue with the measures that extend the domain of social and health care,

- to continue investing efforts to combat poverty by applying measures that would make the country's evident economic development reflect on all strata of society.


We wish Cambodia a successful review. 
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